
 

 

 

 

 

12 September 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Dolce are the schools new catering provider.  They are looking for a General Assistant at 

Stanbridge Primary School, please see the advert below and contact Daryl Williams at Dolce 

should you wish to apply.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dolce Ltd are currently looking for a General Assistant at 

Stanbridge Primary School, the position will be for 10-16 hours per 

week (times to be confirmed) Monday to Friday during term time 

only. 

 

Duties to include serving meals to pupils, cleaning duties and any 

associated tasks.  Some catering experience would be desirable. 

The rate of pay will be £7.50 per hour pro rata, on a term time only 

basis. 

 

Please contact Daryl on daryl.williams@dolce.co.uk to apply and 

for any further information. 
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